
Ms. Cangemi is requesting an adjustiment on her bill. Ms. Camgemi's suffered very low water volume and pressure 
on Feburary 4, 2015 for about 90 minutes in the late afternoon during a water main flush after the 245th water 
main intertie was complete.  Ms. Camgemi was mixing concrete during the  event for a project at her residence. 
Ms. Camgemi claims the bucket she was using to mix concrete was runied and that she inadvertently left the water 
hose on during the time the water was off and did not discover the open hose until it had run for several hours. 

The District Rules state: 

710 Emergency Interuption of Service
In case of an emergency, or whenever the public health, safety, or equitable distribution of water so demands, 
the Manager may reduce or limit the time for or temporarily discontinue the use of water. Water service may be 
temperarliy disocntinued for purposes of making repairs, extensions, or doing other nessessary work. Before so 
changing, reducing, limiting, or discontinuing the use of water, the District shall notifiy, insofar as 
practible, all water consumers affected. The District shall not be responsible for any damage resulting from 
interruption, change, or failure of the water supply.

I do not recommend any adjustment to Ms. Cangemi's bill. The interuption in water service was short in duration 
and her water use for February, 2014 was very close to her water use for February, 2013. Although the District 
did not notify Ms. Cangemi it would be flushing water mains that day it is rare that water main flushing results 
in a complete loss of water volume and pressure.  
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